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October 5, 1995
3F1095-08

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC.20555

Subject: Use of Optical Disk Imaging System for Records Storage

Reference: Generic Letter 88-18, 3N1088-18, dated October 20, 1988

Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corporation (FPC) provides this notification in accordance with the
referenced generic letter to inform the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) that
FPC has elected to utilize an optical disk document imaging ' system for storage
and retrieval of quality assurance records. This system is in addition to
hardcopy storage and storage on microfilm, but will be the primary means of
storage. FPC has addressed each of the " appropriate quality controls" noted in
Generic Letter 88-18 in implementing procedures.

Sincerely,

P. M. Beard, Jr.
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations

PMB/TWC:ff

xc: Regional Administrator, Region II
NRR Project Manager
Senior Resident Inspector
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